
August 7, 2012  

 

Dear representatives of the foreign media,  

 

We would like to share with you new information concerning foreign media and the Batajnica 

Air show 2012.  

 

First of all, we would like to ask you kindly to follow the accreditation procedure in order to 

get accreditation from the Serbian Ministry of Culture and Media. Those of you who have 

already sent request to the Ministry of Culture and Media do not need to apply again. On this 

web page we will update the list of accredited journalists as soon as we get it from the Ministry 

of Culture and Media.  

 

Media representatives that will get accreditation from the Ministry of Culture and Media will be 

given press cards from the Ministry of Defence PR Department. With these press cards you 

will be able to get in the Batajnica Airport on September 1 and 2 (Media Day and the Air show). 

Ministry of Defence PR Department will organize distribution of press cards to foreign media. 

We will inform you on time about the dates, place and time where you can get your press cards. 

(Generally, this will be organized on Friday, August 31 and Saturday, September 1. You will 

find details on this later this month.)  

 

Since many of you have asked for the possibility to visit other Serbian Armed Forces bases 

and units, we would like to inform you that all accredited media representatives can only 

visit Batajnica Airport on September 1 and 2.  

Unfortunately, there will be no media at Batajnica Airport on Friday, August 31 or Monday, 

September, 3, or on other dates. 

Also, due to the fact that we expect lots of media, visitors and guests at Batajnica Airport during 

the Air show and many members of the SAF Air Force and Air Defence have lots of duties in 

preparation of this event, we are not able to organize visits to other SAF bases and units, as 

some of you have asked.  

Thank you for understanding. 

 



Please follow this web page in order to find new information about accreditation, press 

cards and other details in the next period.  

 

Kind regards, 

MoD PR Department  

 


